
 

City of Alamo Heights 
Haul Off Route and Staging Area 

Scope of Work 

Rampart Construction will begin excavating the property for the Broadway/Ellwood Project tomorrow, Wednesday, 
April 11 at 8 a.m. Below is the map showing the truck route and staging area.  

*Entry and Exit approaches/driveways to all residence and businesses will be accessible 

 

Traffic Impacts 

 Ellwood and Kampmann Ave will remain open 
 Starting – Wednesday, April 11th  
 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

 
Map of Construction Area 

 

 

Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

City of Alamo Heights 
Jason Lutz 
Director of Community Development 
210-832-2250 
jlutz@alamoheightstx.gov  

  


